
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, April 29, 2018 

Worship Leader – Brent Northcutt 

god gathers his people… 

How Sweet, How Heavenly 

The Church’s One Foundation 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise...  

Shall We Gather at the River? 

god invites us to his table...  

By Christ Redeemed 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Lyn Goldston 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Lyn Goldston 

A Common Love 

god speaks through his word... 

Sermon: I Don’t “Do” Church       
Anymore 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

All to Jesus I Surrender 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Blest Be the Tie That Binds 

 

 

Prayer Requests 
Members, Relatives & Friends in Hos-
pital/Rehab 

Don O’Farrell – Granbury Care    
Center, Don Walker – ICU at Baylor  

Members 

Sandy Allen, David & Jill Anderson, 
Terry Brooks, Max Calk, David Casey, 
Gerald Heffley, Melba Hoover, Nena 
Hopper, Jim & Judith Mackey, Debbie 
Martin, Don McCleskey, Caroline     
Monday, Mary Beth Moore, Rudy & 
Aven Rountree, James Royse, Jean Wann, 
Henry West 

Relatives/Friends 

Mel Alkire, Cannon Aquillar, Ariella 
Casey, John Commander, Jennie Dodd, 
Joann Hawkins, Jennifer Hutchings, Keith 
Jay, Erica McNally, Karen Peevy, Marie 
Phelps, George Robison, Jeana Ross, 
Mark Sandel, Tommy Wiley 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 
needs, to submit a prayer request or   
to read thank you notes, go to 
www.granburycoc.net and click on    
the Prayer tab.  

Sympathy 

To Mitzi Holt at the death of her  
husband, Trey Holt. Funeral was Friday. 

To Doug and Kristi Dobbins and 
family at the death of Kristi’s mother, 
Yvonne Nichols. Graveside service will 
be May 7 in San Angelo. 

Welcome New Member 
Stacy Smith lives at 1000 Hender -

son, Apt. 402, Fort Worth, 76102, and her 
phone number is 817-845-7464. 

Baby Shower   
For Mark and Ali Kaiser (our  mis-

sionaries in Brazil) on Sunday, May 6, 
2:00-3:30pm in the Parlor. Mark and Ali 
will join us via Skype. Please give gifts of 
money only (checks payable to Mark 
Kaiser).  

Announcements  

You’re invited to the Paluxy River  

Community Band Spring Concert today at 
3:00pm at the Brazos Covenant Ministries 

Church (1950 Acton Hwy, Granbury).   
Admission is free, but donations are accept-
ed. Several church members are performing 

with the band. 

Piecemakers Quilting Bee – Monday, 
April 30, 10:00am to 2:00pm in Room 8 at 

the church building. For more information, 
contact Betty Curbo (817-573-7535) or  
Jamie Skelton (817-279-3724). 

You’re invited to the “Hymns of Faith” 

Spring Concert presented by the Granbury 
Civic Chorus (which includes several 
GCOC members) on Monday, April 30, at 

7:00pm at First United Methodist Church or 
on Monday, May 7, at 7:00pm at Acton 

United Methodist Church. Admission is 
free. Come and enjoy these classic, beloved 

hymns and anthems of the Christian faith. 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. Menu 
includes Chick Fil A Sandwich, Chips,  

Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink for $5.   
Chicken nuggets are also available for $1.  

First Sunday Welcome Lunch – The 
Climbers and Seekers classes invite guests 

and new members who have placed mem-
bership since May 2017 to be their guests 

for lunch in the Dining Hall of the Fellow-
ship Center on Sunday, May 6, immediately 

following the 10:15 worship service. 

First Aid/CPR Certification Training 

– Saturday, May 19, 9:00am – 2:00pm in 

the Fellowship Center. The training is free, 

and lunch will be provided. RSVP to the 

church office by Monday, May 14, if you 

plan to attend.  

The Youth Ministry has several 

events coming up. For details, go to 

www.granburycoc.net/ministry/youth. 

Connections Groups 

Fifth Sunday Group will meet tonight 

at 6:00pm at the home of Yvonne Rosen-

quist.  Everyone is invited to attend. Bring 

finger foods and come to meet, greet and 

fellowship! Mark Hackney will lead the 

devotional. 

The Sawyer Group will meet one last 

time tonight at 6:00pm at the Sawyer home 

for a potluck dinner. Everyone is invited to 

attend. The Sawyers wish to thank all those 

who have blessed their home with their 

presence over the last 14 years.  

Survey link on our Facebook page & 

website (www.granburycoc.net). 

Deadline is tomorrow! 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

Church Match Scholarships – Several of the colleges and universities affiliated with 

Churches of Christ (such as Harding, Abilene Christian, Oklahoma Christian, etc.) offer 

matching scholarships in partnership with a student’s home congregation. Granbury 

Church of Christ has participated in this program in past years and is doing so again 

(scholarship recipients this year included Bronson Berryman and Bailey Carey at Harding 

and Jackson Hughes at Oklahoma Christian). Any GCOC students who will be attending a 

participating school this fall may apply by picking up an application at the church office, 

completing it, and returning it to the church office, along with proof of enrollment, by 

June 1.  

tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20279-3724


  

  

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, April 22, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 377 

10:15am Assembly 583 

Sunday pm Assembly 43 

Youth 38 

Life Groups 32 

Sunday pm Total 113 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 

Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

“Being the Church” in Mexico 

What is the best way for vulnerable, 

impressionable children to learn what being 

a part of Christ’s church is all about? When 

they see Christians “be the church” instead 

of just “go to church” and consistently 

model the love of Christ to them. 

Since August of last year, members of 

the Cuauhtemoc Iglesia de Cristo (Church 

of Christ) have traveled about ten miles 

each Sunday afternoon to the small town of 

Anahuac to serve and worship with the children and staff of Casa de la Esperanza 

(House of Hope). The time they spend there each week teaching, loving, and mentor-

ing these children has helped them see the love of Christ in action. Othoniel 

Gutierrez, minister for the Cuauhtemoc church, recently informed us that four young 

ladies at the home had surrendered their life to the Lord in baptism during one of 

their visits there. God is using this congregation’s efforts to “be the church” to      

produce spiritual fruit beyond measure in His kingdom. 

Everyone involved in this endeavor has been blessed – from the children who 

have experienced firsthand the love of Jesus, to the Christians who have served them 

and witnessed their spiritual growth, to the Granbury Church of Christ who has 

served as a mission partner and financial supporter to both of these groups. May God 

be glorified as we all live out our faith! 

Jan Knox 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

Do not conform any longer           

to the pattern of this world,       

but be transformed                        

by the renewing of your mind. 

Romans 12:2 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 

Baptism at Casa 


